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FIGHTING FOR

AFFORDABLE MEDS

A number of patient groups and other leading health organisations have thrown their weight behind the 'Fix the
Patent Laws' campaign initiated by Doctors Without Borders (MSF) and the Treatment Action Campaign in 2011.

+ Pharmaceutical companies, Pfizer
and Pharma Dynamics indicated
that they support the main
objective of the campaign and
have been in talks with the
organisers as well as making
submissions to the Department of
Trade and Industry (DTI).

The main objective of the campaign
is to push for reform of SA's current
patent laws that severely restrict
access ta affordable medicines for
all people Living in the country, said
spokesperson for the organisers, Julia
Hill, MSF South Africa Access Officer.

The organisers are calling on
the government to urgently finalise
a National Policy on Intellectual
Property (IP) that champions measures
to reduce prices and increase access
to a wide range of medicines for people
in need across SA. The DTI declined to
comment on when the policy will
be finalised.

EXPANDED COALITION

Twelve organisations have joined the
Fix the Patent Laws campaign in calling
for progressive patent law reforms.
These organisations include People
Living With Cancer (PLWC), the South
African Depression and Anxiety Group
(SADAG), DiabetesSA, CanSurvive,

the SA Federation for Mental Health

(SAFMH), Stop Stock Outs, the

Cancer Assaciation of Southern Africa
(CANSA), the Schizophrenia and Bipolar
Disorder Alliance (SABDA), the South
African Non-Communicable Diseases
Alliance (SANCD Alliance), Marie
Stopes, Epilepsy SA, and Cape

Mental Health.

The expanded coalition represents
public and private sector patients
seeking treatment and care for a range
of cancers, mental illnesses, diabetes,
and other noncommunicable diseases
-as well as TB, HIV and sexual and
reproductive health.

CURRENT POLICY

SA currently grants patents on
almost every patent application it
receives, allowing companies to
maintain lengthy monopoly periods
on medicines. This keeps prices of
many medicines higher in SA than
in many other countries.

“Some cancer patients would
rather go to other countries, like
India, for treatment - the combined
cost of the flight, medical services
and drugs is cheaper than buying the
drugs alone in SA," said Bernice Lass,
co-founder of CanSurvive.

“For patients, caregivers and their
loved ones, going through cancer can
be a devastating experience,” explained
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Magdalene Seguin, Acting Head of
Advocacy at CANSA.

"CANSA is contacted on a regular
basis by patients who don't have access
to medication due to the high cost.
CANSA supports that patent legislation

in SA be amended urgently to ensure
access to new affordable and Life-
saving cancer medications.”

People Living with Cancer put its
full weight behind the Fix the Patent
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